
 

 
Hospice in Bremervörde has received 100,000 euros 

THE FRICKE GROUP PRESENTED THE DONATION TO HOSPICE 
“ZWISCHEN ELBE UND WESER E.V.” SUPPORT ASSOCIATION  
At this year's gala celebrating the 100th anniversary of the FRICKE Group, around 1,000 invited guests all 
donated to the hospice “Zwischen Elbe und Weser e.v.”. Raising a total of 100,000 euros for the Bremervörde-
based facility. A couple of days ago on the 15th of December 2023, the symbolic donation check was handed 
over to the support association at our company headquarters in Heeslingen. 

 
Heeslingen, December 15, 2023 - Yesterday the chairman of the association, Ludwig Most, and Pastor Carsten Stock 
visited the FRICKE Group to mark the official handover of the donation. They gave the company management an up-to-
date insight into the work of the hospice, and then accepted the donation check of 100,000 euros. The majority of which 
was donated by guests at the FRICKE anniversary gala, which took place in March. Then FRICKE Group topped up the 
amount to the final total donation to show further support to the cause.   



 

The support association Hospice “Zwischen Elbe und Weser e.V.” has set itself the task of providing good care for 
seriously ill people in their final weeks and hours. Nurses, palliative care physicians, chaplains and numerous volunteers 
show their full commitment to their guests and their relatives every day.  

"I am always deeply impressed by what the hospice team does every day. Institutions like this make a difference in our 
society," Hans-Peter Fricke says. "I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our partners, customers, friends and 
family guests who have supported the association with their donations. Together, we stand up for other people and 
support regional and social institutions." 

 

  

  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PRESS CONTACT  
FRICKE Group 
Katrin Grahner 
Zum Kreuzkamp 7 · 27404 Heeslingen 
Email: katrin.grahner@fricke.de  
Tel.: +49 (0)4281 712 4018 
Mobile: +49 (0)175 3700248 

NOTES TO THE EDITORS  
Images can be found here: https://cloud.fricke.de/s/SePCYFi6a4mQRoa 
Password: Fricke-Spende-2023 
Caption (from right to left): Hans-Peter Fricke, Managing Director and owner of the FRICKE Group, together with his son Adrian Fricke, presented the 
donation check to Pastor Carsten Stock and Ludwig Most, Chairman of the Förderverein Hospice “zwischen Elbe und Weser e.V.”  
Photo: © FRICKE Group 

 

ABOUT THE FRICKE GROUP  
Founded in 1923, the FRICKE Group (www.fricke.de) is a successful international replacement parts wholesaler and agricultural machinery, commercial 
vehicle and garden technology supplier with a total of 84 locations in 27 countries. The owner-managed group of companies has its headquarters in the 
German town of Heeslingen, Lower Saxony, and employs 3500 full-time employees, 277 of whom are trainees. 
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